Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/28/2022 2:15:21 AM

First name: Larry6

Last name: Clawson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | am writing to comment on the proposed Holland Lake changes.

The Holland Lake Lodge has been a destination place to camp and recreate by locals and others from around
Montana. It's a beautiful setting and many Montanans have used the area for many years. Holland Lake area
has been affordable for Montana citizens.

Ever heard of Paws Up Resort? Their Resort is for the most part private, not open to Montana campers.
Montana citizens can stay there for a steep price, not affordable to most living in Montana.

My fear is that The Holland Lake Resort will be for the rich and famous only, where Montana campers and those
enjoying the Lake will be shut out.

Improvements of the Resort area should be made with only the local population and traveling Montana citizens in
mind.

Any change from the past use of the Holland Lake Resort should not be allowed.

Montana citizens come first when it comes to recreational opportunities in the Swan Valley, as it has been for
many many years, and the Holland Lake Resort should remain open to families at a reasonable price and
availability. Thank you. See you soon at HLR.



